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Bransgore School Association

Dear parent/carer

Next week the BSA will be holding a ‘donation week’ collecting any unwanted and donated items
ready for our Family Fun Day on 9 July. Why not use this weekend to have a good clear out?

We have attached a poster with some ideas of things you could donate these include:

- Unwanted gifts

- Filled jam jars (there are still some available in reception)
- Bottles (any type, can be alcoholic/non alcoholic, toiletries etc.) they just need to be unused
- Alcohol for out ‘barrow of booze’ raffle prize

- Filled jam jars - there are still a few jars left in reception

- Books for all ages

- 2nd hand uniform

- Toiletries sets

- Chocolate/Biscuits/Sweets

- Craft sets

- Toys/Games and Puzzles

- Soft toys

- Raffle prizes

We will also have a collection of cakes and treats, which will take place on Friday 8 July.

Children can bring their items to school at drop off or pick up any day next week starting from
Monday 27 June. There will be house points awarded for each item donated (up to 5 in any one
delivery) and we will keep a running tally throughout the week, with a scoreboard in the playground.

For the next academic year the BSA has set a rather ambitious goal of raising £20,000. This will go
towards the building of essential new classrooms at school and also contribute towards the updating
of our school library books. We appreciate any help you can provide, and thank you all for your
contribution.

Yours faithfully,

The BSA
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